
INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

First Reading - Jonah 3.1-5, 10 
 

Responsorial Psalm - Ps 25.4-5, 6+7, 8-9 
 

Second Reading - 1 Corinthians 7.29-31 
 

Gospel - Mark 1.14-20 

                                                                
 Tuesday           7:00 pm     + Eileen Gerein  
                                  by Mary Kelly      
 

 Wednesday    *9:45 am*   + Claude Geiger   
                                   by Evelyn Geiger      
                                        

 Thursday       9:00 am     Intentions of Lemire Family 
                                 by Glenda Lemire                                             

 Friday            9:00 am       + Cec & + Maggie Fowlie 
                                    by Evelyn Fowlie      

 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 

Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: *9:45 am* 
  Thursday: 9:00am 

  Friday: 9:00 am 
 
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
Jan. 23rd to Jan. 28th 



 
 

Mondays 
at  

10:00 am.  
 

 
 

Check their Facebook page   
“Resurrection Parish  

Mom Group”  
Or contact Sarah France at  

306-216-5443 

 
Saturday Jan. 20th  

following 5:00 pm Mass 
 

(donations go to Resurrection 
Parish Social Justice) 

SUNDAY Jan. 21ST  
following 9:00 and 11:00 

am Masses 
 

(donations go to Knights of  
Columbus charities) 

Sunday January 21 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 



Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN 
Drop & Go for the Knights of Columbus Fund-
raiser for Charity. All you have to do is enter 
the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! If 
you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

Our Catechesis of the  
Good Shepherd program is  
starting to collect and prepare  
materials for our atrium. Please see the  
insert in this bulletin for an initial list of items we  
will need to open our atrium in the fall. If you can donate any 
materials or are willing to help create some, please  
contact Farrah @ f.semegen@hotmail.ca  
or call 306-551-4194. Thank you so much for your generosity!  

 St. Augustine School Winter Mitten Drive 
The CWL is collecting mittens of all sizes for students of  
St. Augustine. Please leave your donations in the baskets  
located in the Gathering Space.  Thank You! 

OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Sharon Schauerte  
Ph. 306-586-9143  

Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 



We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all 
liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped out in 
the past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for more information 

You are invited to attend a seven session group study meant to enkindle 
a living relationship with Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. There is no cost  

to attend. A signup sheet is a located at the  
Welcome Desk. 

 
           Dates: Thursdays from January 25th to March 7th 

Time:  7PM – 9PM 
 

Register by signing the signup sheet located at the Welcome Desk or 
contact the Parish Office at 306-352-0800  

February 2, the Feast of the 
Presentation of the Lord, was  
designated by St. John Paul II in 
1997 as the World Day for  
Consecrated Life, "To help the  
entire Church to esteem ever 
more greatly of the witness of 
those persons who have chosen to 
follow Christ by means of the  
practice of the evangelical  

counsels."  Next Sunday, January 28, at the 11 a.m. Mass, we will be 
welcoming members of consecrated orders, secular institutes and  
associations who live the vows of poverty, chastity and obedience in 
our archdiocesan faith community.  All are welcome to come and learn 
more about living this vocation.  



 
2024 Collection Envelopes are ready for pickup. If 
you do not find a set, please leave your name and 
contact information on the sheet provided and the 
office will prepare a set next week.  

Did you know that you can send your weekly 
tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Over  
fifty percent of our donations are by weekly  

e-transfer. Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will 
be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire 
about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at 
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. 
Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our 
Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

RESILIENCE 
The Catholic Women’s League  

celebrated 100 years of service in 2020. 
The resilience over the next 100  

is in your hands.  
Come and be a part of the journey. 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you interested in  
gathering for fellowship and knitting or crocheting 
items for those in need? We invite you to join us at 
Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on Wednesday’s  
between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the office at  
306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  
Preparation classes are re-
quired, so register as soon 
as possible. Registration 
can be submitted and clas-
ses taken prior to the birth 
of your child. The next 
Baptism Preparation 
Class will be held  
May 4th, with the  
Baptism Celebration on 
May 12th. 
  
 

 

Anointing of Sick 
Available to anyone who is 
seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation 
Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage 
Register as soon as  
possible to ensure  
marriage preparation can 
be completed  



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

 
Tea Tuesday is for 

youth  ages from High 
School to University and is a 

time for  
sharing in fellowship  

and faith.  

 

Check our web 
site to download 
a bulletin just 

for the children. 



Prayer for Christian Unity 
 
The Regina Council of Churches invites you to a city-wide ecumenical worship service at Lakeview United 
Church (3200 McCallum Ave.) on Sunday, January 21 at 3:00 pm. The preacher will be Cam Fraser, Director 
of Growth and Ministry Development, United Church of Canada. 
 
Join together with Christians across Regina as we pray for Christian unity. The 2024 theme is "You shall love 
the Lord your God ... and your neighbour as yourself" based on Luke 10:25-37. The resources were prepared by 
an ecumenical team in Burkina Faso. 
 
Sun. Jan. 21, 3pm at Lakeview United Church, 3200 McCallum Ave., Regina 
 
This service will be livestreamed at https://www.youtube.com/@LakeviewUnitedRegina 
 
SINGERS: A joint choir will rehearse at 2:00 pm at Lakeview Church. Contact Nick Jesson at 
njesson@archregina.sk.ca for details. 
 
The annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is celebrated by churches around the world in January or at 
another time of year. For more information, see https://weekofprayer.ca 
 
Also during the Week of Prayer: 
 
The De Margerie Lectures on Christian Reconciliation and Unity with the Rev. Dr. Karen Petersen Finch. 
 
The quest for Christian unity has traditionally been initiated at the international level between official leaders of 
Christian denominations, with the effects of their dialogue expected to trickle down to local Christian 
communities. In Grassroots Ecumenism, Karen Petersen Finch upends this process, proposing an approach to 
Christian unity that begins in your neighbourhood. She draws directly from her experience equipping everyday 
Christians to know their own Christian tradition more thoroughly and to engage thoughtfully with separated 
Christians down the street and around the corner.  

 Wed. Jan. 24, 7pm, Re-imagining Lay People as Stewards of Doctrine (Campion College, University of 
Regina) 
in-person or livestreamed at https://bit.ly/DeMargerie2024 

 Thurs. Jan. 25, 7pm, Doctrine as the Fuel of Renewal (St. Thomas More College, Saskatoon) 
in-person or livestreamed at https://bit.ly/DeMargerie2024 

What do the ecumenical dialogues say about the Eucharist? What consensus has been found? Karen believes 
that local dialogue holds the promise of breaking through historic barriers to agreement. Drawing on her 
extensive experience of local dialogue on the topic of the Eucharist/Holy Communion/Lord's Supper, in this 
workshop, Karen will discuss ways to promote dialogue between neighbourhood churches. 

 Sat., Jan. 27, 10am, The Eucharist - Where is Jesus? (Christ the King Parish, 3239 Garnet St, Regina) 

All are welcome. No registration required. 

 
 
Nicholas Jesson - jesson@ecumenism.net 
Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations, Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
cell: +1 306-580-8094 













• #UnityInDiversity on Treaty 4 

Everyone is welcome! 

Refreshments will follow program. 

Please pre-register at 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSciHzEBPoOQ_JTaPwnn8mtcpSx_xP9mLsXGuf3tFneudrmKpg/viewform 

or at reginamultifaith@gmail.com 

This year’s theme: 

“One Special Day Our 

Tradition Observes 

Each Year” 

Sunday, February 4, 2024 

2:00 p.m. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciHzEBPoOQ_JTaPwnn8mtcpSx_xP9mLsXGuf3tFneudrmKpg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciHzEBPoOQ_JTaPwnn8mtcpSx_xP9mLsXGuf3tFneudrmKpg/viewform




A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
January 21, 2024

3rd Sunday in
Ordinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,   

and Nakota, and homeland  
of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Contemplative Listening A Formation Program for the 
Ministry of Spiritual Direction
Facilitated by Archdiocese of Regina Spiritual Directors 
Group. This two-year program, September 2024 to June 
2026, is limited to twelve persons who will meet
once a month for ten months each year. It will include 
some retreats. If you believe you are a possible candidate 
for this program and would like more information and an 
application form, contact Karen Ziegler (306) 527-2738 email:  
k.ziegler@sasktel.net  or Dennis Ziegler (306) 539-7134 
email: d.ziegler@sasktel.net before March 1, 2024. For more 
information visit archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity
• The Regina Council of Churches invites you to a city-

wide ecumenical worship service at Lakeview United 
Church (3200 McCallum Ave.) on Sunday, January 
21 at 3:00 pm. The preacher will be Cam Fraser, 
Director of Growth and Ministry Development, United 
Church of Canada. Join together with Christians 
across Regina as we pray for Christian unity. The 2024 
theme is “You shall love the Lord your God ... and 
your neighbour as yourself” based on Luke 10:25-37. 
The resources were prepared by an ecumenical team 
in Burkina Faso. Livestreamed at youtube.com/@
LakeviewUnitedRegina

• Sunday, January 21, 3:00 PM, St. Cecilia Parish, 
5020 – 7th Avenue. Rosemont Area Ecumenical 
group of churches invites you to join the Service. If 
you are unable to attend in person, join the livestream 
at stcecregina.com The 2024 theme, chosen by an 
ecumenical team from Burkina Faso is “You shall love 
the Lord your God … and your neighbour as yourself”. 
Based on Luke 10:27, the international theme and 
materials call Christians to act like Christ in loving like 
the Good Samaritan, showing mercy and compassion 
to those in need, regardless of their religious, ethnic, or 
social identity.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 
“Follow me and I will make you fishers of  

men.”- Mark 1:17 Jesus’ call to “follow me” is a call to all Christians! 
The call is in the here and now, in our present circumstances, not 
when we think we are “ready” or have everything in order. Good 

stewardship of our God-given gifts means that things aren’t always 
going to go according to our schedule, but that God has a much better 

plan in store for each of us.

https://archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/
https://youtube.com/@LakeviewUnitedRegina
https://youtube.com/@LakeviewUnitedRegina
https://www.stcecregina.com/
https://campioncollege.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4HAw2TkaypHc9nAdKPSgvYjfGSj1xfX3OoImZezONTIOSgA/viewform


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which of these places would you like to be the most 
this chilly weekend?  

 
Tampa, Florida - 4.8%   Palm Springs, California - 4.8% 

Phoenix, Arizona - 17.5% 
Puerto Vallarta, Mexico - 22.2% 

Maui, Hawaii - 50.8% 
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Are you interested in advertising your 
business? This is a great time to start! 
We are now looking for advertisers for 
the 2024 year. Your business card ad 

will have exposure in both the large and 
small versions of our weekly  

bulletin. Our bulletin is sent to over 500  
households and is also available on our 
web site for download. Please contact 

the parish office or Joe Frohlick at  
306-789-2993 or email 

jfrohlic@gmail.com  
for more information 


